
OSH INFORMATION MEMORANDUM 78-X-29 
Re:  OSHA Program Directive 500-71 

 
 

TO:    All OSH Directors, Supervisors and Field Personnel 
 
FROM: William M. Lybrand, Director of OSH 
 
SUBJECT: Applicability of Article VI 1910.  Safety and Health Standards to 

Shipbuilding 
 
DATE: June 19, 1978 
 
 
Attached is Federal Program Directive #200-71 pertaining to the application of our 
Article VI safety and health standards to vessel manufacturing. 
 
The policy set forth in this federal program directive for using the 1910 safety and health 
standards shall be followed when such vessel manufacturing is encountered. 
 
As related to this State’s OSH operations, the reference in 4.c. of the federal program 
directive shall be changed either to the Assistant Director of Compliance or to the 
Assistant Director of Standards as to the office to be contacted.   


